Memo to all Teams:								1300 on 2/7/2019
[bookmark: _GoBack]The quotes from concrete subcontractors have all come in much higher than Skanska’s GMP budget number for concrete.  Skanska has decided to self-perform some of the work to reduce costs.  All teams should use their concrete budget number as the quote.  You should still select a concrete subcontractor and provide any necessary information as required in the problem statement.
